From: Jill Duncan

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2027
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 8:55:27 AM

Please consider allowing more time for study and consideration of the impacts of a pedestrian bridge over the
Deschutes River upstream from Bend. My family and | would be enthusiastic bridge users, but I am open to
listening to the viewpoints of others. Let's allow time for that instead of just railroading a "no" into place.

Thank you,
Jill Duncan
Bend, OR
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